

December 14, 2015

Chuck Lesniak, Environmental Officer City of Austin

Austin, Texas chuck.lesniak@austintexas.gov

Via Email

Re: Request for postponement on December 17, 2015 agenda, Items 96 and 97, St. Catherine of Sienna requested floodplain variance and requested site specific amendment to the Save Our Springs ordinance

Dear Mr. Lesniak:

Save Our Springs respectfully requests that the above referenced, related items be postponed until January 28, 2016. Save Our Springs representatives have met with St. Catherine representatives and we would appreciate some time to work towards an agreement on these matters.

Thank you for your consideration and please let me know if you have any questions about this request.

Sincerely,

Bill Bunch

Cc: Michele Rogerson Lynch